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Comments: The proposed "improvement" and expansion is unacceptable. The area is relatively undeveloped and
needs to stay this way since there are not many areas like this left. There are plenty of other opportunities for
similar experiences that this expansion would provide so it is not necessary for that group of people. The Holland
lake area is beautiful and remote and would not feel that way with such a massive developed property and the
additional traffic it would bring. In no way should a corporate project be prioritized Vs the local people



